DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOCQGY

Northwest Regional Office, 3190 - 160th Ave S.F. * Bellevue, Washington 98008-5452 ° (206) 649-7000

July 2, 1992

Mr. Leigh Carlson

Unocal Refining & Marketing Division
100 W. Harrison; Suite 225

Seattle, WA 98119

Re: Unocal #4511 Final Cleanup Status

Dear Mr. Carlson:

The Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) has
received the reports for Unocal #4511, submitted by EMCON
Northwest, Inc., dated September 5, 1990 and May 21, 1992.

Based on a review of these reports, this site has been given
a final cleanup status of "no further action" or completed.
The information provided to Ecology regarding the
investigation and cleanup conducted, appears to have
followed the Model Toxics Control Act (MTCA) regulation
Chapter 173-340-450 WAC relating to releases from
underground storage tanks.

The investigation and cleanup at this site is considered an
Independent Cleanup Action under the MTCA, and was done at
the potentially liable person’s own risk. If an
investigation is conducted in the future, and new
information and analysis show contamination, the cleanup
status will become active again.

This letter is not an approval of the investigation and
cleanup at the site. Any comments Ecology makes on sites
being cleaned up without an order or decree (independent
cleanup action) are merely advisory and nonbinding, and it

does not constitute an approval of a specific remedial
action.
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Thank you. If you have any questions, please contact me at
(206) 649-7257.

erely,
CL\,\./VU» ‘{/ 7:/ ; :«

Annette Petrie

Leaking UST Inspector
Toxics Cleanup Program
AMP:ap

cc (fax): John North, EMCON NW Inc.




